
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

 

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

August 25, 1977 

REGISTERED 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in further response to your Freedom of 
Information-Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request for information 
concerning yourself. 

It appears that you paid twice for the 353 pages 
of material released to you by letter dated August 10, 1977. 

You submitted payment with a letter dated August 3, 
1977, pursuant to a phone call from a member of my staff. 
By letter dated August 16, 1977, your wife submitted two 
checks, one for the amount of $116.04 and one for the 
amount of $35.30. The latter check is enclosed. You will 
be notified by letter upon completion of processing of 
your request. 

Sincerely yours, 

Clarence M. Kelley 
Director 

Enclosure 


